GG's Youth Club - May Update

Dates to keep in mind:

Monday 21st **May – 7pm:** Carnival Meeting to discuss our float plans:

We will be meeting to discuss plans for our float for the Gnosall Carnival. If you have any ideas or have access to FREE materials such as cardboard, paint, props etc. Please come along in the Youth Club Building.

Wednesday 23rd May: Arts and Crafts Special!

We will be creating some great displays for Youth Club and home, if you could all bring in one 2 litre drink bottle (plastic only).

Thursday 24th May – 7:30pm:

Jordan and some of the children from the senior youth club will be attending the Gnosall Parish Council's Annual Assembly to talk about Youth Club, this event is open to all and you are more than welcome to come along. Light refreshments will be served afterwards. Please come along to support GG's Youth Club if you can.

Saturday 16th June – All Day:

Gnosall Carnival will be taking place on Saturday 16th June 2018, GG's Youth Club is having a float in the parade. We only have a few places left on the float, so if your child wants a place bring in the reply slip. (*This was issued on Wed 25th April, contact Jordan for a copy of the letter*)

Wednesday 27th June:

Village Treasure Hunt: Starts at 6:30pm throughout the evening. Finishing with a BBQ on the Grosvenor Centre Field.

Skills needed: Map Reading, Using Compasses, Using Two-Way Radios, reading Morse Code and more. We will need your help that evening!

Important: Wednesday 23rd May – All parents must sign their child into Youth Club as they will also have to sign the New Data Protection Letter.

Information for you and your child:

Carnival Help Days:

The following dates below is where we would like some help to build and paint the displays for the carnival float!

Saturday 19th May, Saturday 26th May and Saturday 2nd June. Extra days will be added if we need more help.

This summer we are organising another Summer Fun Day this will be around the end of the Children's Summer Holidays. More information will be in next months' letter.

Thank you,

Jordan Archer Youth Club Leader.